
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope that you and your children had awonderful Easter and the Easter Bunnywas good to you! Wewill be continuing our ‘Welcome
Wednesdays’ where youwill be able to stay with your child and explore the provision for 10 minutes. However, as they are gettingmore
grown up (eek!) we’d like you to start dropping them at the classroom door now sowe can start to develop their independence looking
forward to Year 1! Please pop in and speak to us if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child. Thank you, Year R Team

Summer 1 in Year R

Our topic is: How does your garden grow? / Superheroes!

Literacy Maths Phonics Topic PE

We are continuing to give
meaning to ourmarks and
use soundmats to help us

spell words.

For our project, we are
following the children’s
interests by continuing to
look at Growing. Wewill

thenmove on to learn about
Superheroes such as

‘Supertato’, ‘Superworm’
and not forgetting… ‘EVIL

PEA!’

Wewill write instructions
(look out for these!) andwe
will be writingWanted
Posters to help find and
capture a serious villain!

Wewill continue our
understanding of numbers;
comparing and composing
numbers 0-20 (and beyond

for some children).

Wewill also be learning
more about:

- Addition
- Subtraction
- Number Bonds

It would be great if you
could continue this at home.

We are continuing Floppy’s
Phonics!

Please continue reading
with your children at home.
It’s really important for
them to practise reading
with the phonics books we

send home.

Please look out for the extra
support sheets for blending
- your children aremuch
more confident doing these

now.

We are going to split this
half term into two projects.
Wewill continue to learn

about Growing because the
children are very interested

in this andwill be
attempting tomake areas of
our gardenmuch greener!

Any donations of
soil/seeds/plants would be
most welcome to brighten
up our outdoor space!

Wewill also be celebrating:

- Eid al-Fitr (22nd April)

- St George’s Day (23rd April)

- King Charles’ Coronation (6th
May)

- International Day of
Families (15thMay)

- World Turtle Day, World Bee
Day and NATIONAL BISCUIT
DAY! Result!

We are continuing exploring
different movements in PE. Our PE
days areWednesdays and Fridays
so we need to remember our PE

kits!

Lots of children have not had any
PE kit or appropriate PE kit last

half term to enable them to join in
safely. Please ensure your child

has a PE kit so that they are able to
enjoy their PE lessons!

Wewill likely be going outside for
PE as the weather warms up too so

it is essential they have kit to
change in and out of because they

will be sweaty!

It’s really useful to just keep our PE
kits on our pegs for the half term
sowe always have themwhenwe

need them.



How can I helpmy child at home?
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